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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 78TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 30, 2003

TO: Honorable David Swinford, Chair, House Committee on Government Reform 

FROM: John Keel, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB3040 by Cook, Robby (Relating to vehicle fleet management services provided by the 
Texas Building and Procurement Commission.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.  

The bill relates to the office of vehicle fleet management (within the Building and Procurement 
Commission) providing monthly reports to agencies in an effort to assist those agencies with the 
management of their vehicle fleet.  The bill allows the Building and Procurement Commission to 
choose whether to continue or cease providing routine vehicle maintenance to state agencies in Travis 
County and negotiating contracts for major overhauls and extensive mechanical work.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 303 Building and Procurement Commission, 304 Comptroller of Public Accounts
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